
 

 

CANDIDATE FILING  
NOVEMBER 3, 2020 GENERAL MUNCIPAL ELECTION 

 
Candidate filing period opens Monday, July 13, 2020.  All candidates are required to file 
and return completed paperwork to the City of Montebello City Clerk’s Office on or 
before Friday, August 7, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Currently, City offices are closed to the public to help reduce the spread of COVID-19.  
All candidates looking to file candidate paperwork in person must make an appointment 
with the City Clerk’s Office prior to visiting City Hall.  Alternatively, candidates may have 
their paperwork issued to them by Email or U.S. Mail (if requested early enough). 
 
Beginning Monday July 13, 2020, appointments and requests for Nomination Packets 
may be made by calling (323) 887-1363 or (323) 887-1367, or email Lillian Guzman at 
Lguzman@cityofmontebello.com. 
 
 
 

mailto:Lguzman@cityofmontebello.com

